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From; Lou SotericudRE e
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 10:11 PM
To: CipPs
Subject: The Dog House of Manchester CT.

My name is Lou Soteriou and I purchased my dog King on November 19th 2012 I was very pleased with there
knowledge and professionalism and cleanliness of the facility I also purchased doggie daycare at a regular basis
up to now they do a great job of watching my dog King and most importantly loving my dog King. Truly the
dog house is a unique and loving place for animals.




